
August/September Newsletter’17

With summer coming to a near end, here at Hickory Dickory we have been sad to lose some great children from our 3-5 room but wish all school starters the very best on their next chapter!  
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We were delighted with some of the touching cards and gifts brought in for our staff. 
On this note, as we come in to September we are pleased to be welcoming some new faces to each of our rooms in nursery!

We want to engage with our parents 
As some of our parents may already know we have a Hickory Dickory House Facebook page where we can easily comminute with some of you. Within our Facebook page we have created a new private members group which we invite all of our parents to join. Going forward we would like to use this group for all of us engage more with what our children are doing whilst at nursery. We intend to share posts and photos of what activities we will be doing to contribute to our learning. 
Please add our fb page below to be involved! https://www.facebook.com/hickorydickoryhouse.nursery




Forward Planning 
We will be implanting new activities in all of our children’s rooms to ensure we are getting the most out of our playgroup and learning sessions.
Focusing around -
· Health and wellbeing
· Literacy 
· Numeracy & Mathematics 
We will showcase some of our new activities with a photo gallery in the foyer for all parents to admire.
Uniforms
For anyone who isn’t aware, we have personalised ‘Hickory Dickory’ polo tops, jumpers and outdoor jackets with Tesco. If you would like to purchase any for your child to wear at nursery I have included the link below to access. If you have any questions around the uniforms please ask in nursery. 
https://www.tesco.com/direct/hickory-dickory-house-nursery/13330.school

Important information
Can we please remind parents, if you have not already done so, we must have each child’s care plan returned as soon as possible to ensure we have a record of their information. This record is compulsory for all nurseries to have of each child.
In order to ensure all our children have the appropriate outwear to participate in all activities please can we bring the following in to nursery,
Waterproof jacket
Water bottles (0-3years only)
Wellies (which can be left in nursery for everyday use)
Change of clothes
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Finally
We will be sad to be saying Goodbye to our trainee learning development officer, Harjit this week, however, you may have noticed we have welcomed a new teacher in our 2-3 year room. Mandy joined Hickory Dickory House last month and has over three years’ experience in nursery childcare, working previously in Kirriemuir Nursery School with children aged 0-3years. 
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